

Headteacher end of Term Message....

A big thankyou to you all for your continued support this term. It has been a long term filled with tutoring, parent's evenings, mid-year reports, Y6 SATS workshops, Fair Trade, Red nose day, Mermaids vs Pirates and an Easter Service!! It was great to be able to open our doors for face to face meetings and share class assemblies and productions, returning to the normality we once knew. Whilst things have returned to normal we still work with the impact of COVID and long-term recovery from lost learning. We have listened to parents' responses with regards to COVID catch up and along with the national tutoring programme, boosters and interventions run daily we will be offering weekly catch up clubs for pupils who have not had the tutoring and may need further intervention after school on a Monday from 3.15pm – 4pm every week. We have many visits and visitors booked in for the summer term and hope to enjoy the Queens platinum Jubilee with a field party inviting you all to share in the celebrations. We will also be running parent's coffee mornings weekly and workshops to support with your child's learning. May I take this opportunity to wish all our families a blessed and holy time as the season of Ramadan commences. As a school community we will support our pupils and families to engage in fasting and prayer. Have a peaceful Easter holiday. Ats D 8mith

OPEN MORNING!

On Thursday 28th April between 9.00am – 11.00am we will be inviting parents into school for our Open Morning. This will give you an opportunity to spend time with your child looking at their books and work following parents evenings and reports.

We look forwards to seening you.



SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK!

Maya Berrish for amazing Writing!!
Please see reverse.....

Attendance

Best attenders last week were 4I 97.6% Well Done!

Whole school attendance for the week was 90.2%.

Attendance for the year so far is at 93.2%

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness will be required.

Class	<u>% Attendance</u>
4I	97.6%
3C	96.7%
4B	95.0%
RM	93.7%
6W	93.0%
RB	92.8%
5P	91.0%
6F	90.3%
3M	87.4%
5HI	87.3%
2C	85.8%
1C	84.6%
1D	84.3%
2B	84.1%

Please ensure your child comes to school every day. If your child is poorly, please remember to call school on <u>01274 545019 option 1</u>, to let us know the reason.

PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE.

Upcoming events!

Thursday 7th April – Easter Service in church

Friday 8th April – 2C Class Assembly

Friday 8th April – School closes for Easter

Monday 25th April - School Opens

Thursday 28th April 9.00am to 11.00am – Open morning for parents to view books with children

Mon 2nd to Thurs 5th May – School closed Bank Holiday Monday and Eid days.



